
FROM CHRISTIAN CONCERN: OPPOSITION TO THE MEGAMOSQUE??? 
Council recommends that application for Mega Mosque is rejected 

This week, Newham Council officers recommended that the Council reject an application to build the proposed Mega 
Mosque in West Ham. This is a very positive development. 

The planning application, lodged by fundamentalist group Tablighi Jamaat, will be considered at a Council meeting next 
week. 
 
This week, Sheikh Haitham Al Haddad called for 15,000 Muslims to demonstrate outside the venue to support the Mosque 
proposal - you can watch this video to see the nature of his message.  
 
Please pray that planning permission will not be granted for the Mega Mosque to go ahead.    
 
Your support at the meeting will be very much valued if you are able to attend. It will take place next Wednesday 5th 
December at 7.00pm in the Old Town Hall, 29 The Broadway, Stratford, E15 4BQ. 
 
Alan Craig, Campaign Director of the MegaMosque No Thanks campaign, said:  
 
“Now it’s up to the planning committee to follow the recommendation to reject. The building would be ugly, it would add 
nothing to the area and we have huge concerns about the group behind it.” 
 
Christian Concern 

URGENT APPEAL TO ALL MUSLIMS 

ALL MUSLIMS(men/women and children) ARE REQUESTED TO COME NEXT WEDNESDAY 5th December TO THE OLD 
TOWN HALL IN STRATFORD 

 IN ORDER TO SHOW THEIR SUPPORT TO THE BIG MOSQUE WHILE THE COUNCELLORS OF NEWHAM COUNCIL  ARE 
MEETING TO DECIDE ABOUT THE APPLICATION OF THE MOSQUE TO THE COUNCIL 

You have to be there at 5 pm 

Please inform every Muslim you know by E mail/phone/text... 

 

http://christianconcern.us2.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bed173cc9adfcad1e0e442a35&id=70a6c361e2&e=7e27f0a060

